
 

 
 

 
 

29 June 2010  
 

ASX AND TSX ANNOUNCEMENT 

RESIGNATION OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 

 
The Directors of Orocobre Ltd (ASX:ORE, TSX:ORL) wish to advise that Mr Jack 
Tan has resigned as a Non-Executive Director of the Company.  
 
Mr Tan has resigned to focus on the increased demands of his business activities in 
Asia. He has served as a Non-Executive Director since 2006. 
 
Orocobre Managing Director, Mr. Richard Seville, thanked Mr Tan for his 
contribution to the Board and the development of the Company.   
 
“On behalf of my fellow directors I would like to thank Jack for the interest and 
enthusiasm he has provided to the Board over the last 4 years,” Mr Seville said.  “Jack 
has been with us since before our listing on the ASX and has been a constant source of 
advice and opinion. I wish him all the very best with his growing business activities in 
Asia.” 
 
  
 
 
Paul Crawford 
Company Secretary 
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For more information please contact: 
 
Australia and Asia 
 
Richard Seville       
Managing Director        
Orocobre Limited        
T +61 7 3871 3985         
M +61 419 916 338 
 
Gemma Young 
FD Third Person 
T: +61 8 9386 1233 
M: +61 412 349 345 
E: gemma.young@fdthirdperson.com.au      
 
North America 
 
James D. Calaway         
Chairman              
Orocobre Limited        
T: +1 (713) 366-0301       
M: +1 (713)-818-1457 
 
Jessica Wagner 
FD  
T: +1 (312) 861 4707 
M: +1 (646) 258 7439 
E: Jessica.wagner@fd.com 
 
About Orocobre Limited  
  
Orocobre Limited is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX:ORE) and is 
the leading lithium-potash developer in the lithium and potassium rich Puna Lithium 
Province of Argentina. 
  
 
For further information, please visit www.orocobre.com. 
 


